
 

Trip money going cashless at Wren’s Nest! 
                     September 2019 

Dear Parents, 

 

From Monday 2nd September, we are delighted to inform you that we have recently signed up to your 

child’s £15 voluntary trip payment via our new on-line system with SchoolMoney. This means that you 

will now have the facility to make payments for your child’s trip money on-line with your debit or credit 

card.  

 

Over the last 6 months, many parents have been using our on-line payment for their child’s school meals 

and it has been a great success. 

 

This new payment system will benefit both us as a school and you as a parent. Not only will you be able 

to pay for your child’s voluntary trip contribution from the comfort of your own home but you will also be 

able to access your account at any time to see what the balance is.  You may also use this system to 

pay the money in instalments as well as knowing the payment system is secure and safe. 

 

You won’t need to sign up to this system as this is done automatically through the school and as long as 

you have provided us with up to date contact details we will send you a password within the next few 

days. This password will give you access to your SchoolMoney account where you can pay for your 

child’s trip contribution and don’t worry if you haven’t got a debit or credit card, there is also a facility for 

you to pay via Pay Point using a pre-printed ‘barcode’ at various locations: 

 

Chatthas & Sons - 83 Wrens Nest Road  

McColls - 158 Old Park Road 

Kings of Premiers - 41-42 Beech Green 
 

If you would like to make payment via Pay Point please pop into the office and ask for further details.  

 
To log into SchoolMoney, visit the website www.eduspot.co.uk and click on the sign in button in the 
top right hand corner. In the drop down, select the SchoolMoney Parent Login option and this will send 
you through to a page where you need to enter your mobile number, email address, the password we 
have sent to you, and your child’s first name.  
 
If for any reason you are struggling to log in, it may be because the details we have are incorrect, so pop 

into the school reception and they will be able to help you. Please let us know immediately if either your 

mobile number or email address changes. 

 

We appreciate your co-operation in the early stages of rolling this system out to you and we will still be 

able to accept cash in the first 2 weeks of the system going live for your child.  It is hoped that in the 

future we will be adding uniform money too. 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

Sarah Parkes 

Acting Headteacher 


